
Dear Families and Campers, 

 

Welcome to Lincoln Park Baseball Academy's Baseball Camp at Latin! Baseball 

Camp runs June 17-21 (no camp on June 19), and meets daily from 9:00 AM-3:00 

PM. The campers will meet in Latin's Upper School at 59 W. North Blvd. (located on 

the southeast corner of North Avenue and Clark Street). The instructors will meet the 

campers in the Upper School lobby (1/2 flight up the stairs beyond the reception desk) 

and will take them to the Lincoln Park baseball fields each day, weather permitting. If 

we have inclement weather during the week, camp will be held in Latin's Upper 

School. 

 

All campers must check in with their coaches daily, and will be dismissed once signed 

out. If your camper has permission to self-dismiss, please email us with the written 

permission. If a camper will be absent from camp on any day, please email us at 

summer@latinschool.org or phone our office at 312.582.6080 to notify us of the 

absence.  

 

Campers must bring a bag lunch each day. Please also include a refillable water bottle 

with the camper's name on it, and a healthy snack. Due to severe peanut and tree nut 

allergies, please do not pack any food items that contain peanuts, peanut products, or 

tree nuts in your child's lunch or snack.  

 

Campers must bring a signed LPBA Liability Form to camp on the first day. Each day, 

campers must bring (or wear):  

 

*Hat  

*T-shirt  

*Baseball pants or shorts  

*Cleats AND gym shoes (if weather is bad, camp will be inside--no cleats are allowed 

inside our buildings) 

*Sunblock 

*Baseball glove.    *Water bottle      *Bat (if you have one) 

 

LPBA will have some gloves and bats for campers to borrow.  

 

Our Upper School will have the drop off and pick up areas marked by cones, and Latin 

traffic personnel will be available to assist. If, however, you want to come into the 

building even for a moment, you must park your car legally. No cars may be left 

unattended in the curb cut. The curb cut is a no parking zone, and vehicles parked in 

the curb cut may be ticketed and towed at the owner's expense. Latin's traffic 

personnel may clear the chute periodically and request that you circle the block, so 

arriving early for dismissal is not recommended. Your cooperation with this is greatly 

https://www.ultracamp.com/assets/163/documents/Liability%20Waiver-Updated%202020.doc


appreciated! Please review our Summer Programs Pick Up & Drop Off Procedures for 

further details. 

 

If you have not completed any of the forms during online registration, please log in here: 

My Account. 

 

Once you have logged in, select your child's name, and look for the Medical Form and 

Camp Form. You may edit these if they are not complete, and the forms ensure that we 

have accurate information about your child. 

We're looking forward to seeing you Monday June 17!  Please do not hesitate to contact us 

with any additional questions or concerns. 

 

~Cat Curry & Caroline Kirkland, Summer @ Latin team 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.ultracamp.com/clientlogin.aspx?idCamp=163&campCode=LSC
https://www.ultracamp.com/clientlogin.aspx?idCamp=163&campCode=LSC

